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Date: 03-11-2023 

 
JOIN US IN THE FIGHT AGAINST CORRUPTION 

Dear Parents, 

“Greetings for the day!” 

We hope this message finds you well. At VGS Baben, we firmly believe in the values of integrity, 

honesty, and commitment to our nation. It is with great pleasure that we inform you about the 

Vigilance Awareness Week, which is being observed from October 30th, 2023, to November 

5th, 2023, under the theme:  

"भ्रष्टाचार का विरोध करें; राष्र के प्रति समवपिि रहे"  

"Say no to corruption; commit to the Nation." 
Corruption is a social evil that affects every one of us. It hampers progress, erodes trust, and 

undermines the very fabric of our society. As responsible citizens and parents, we must stand 

up against corruption and pave the way for a brighter future. 

We invite you to be a part of this noble cause by taking a pledge against corruption. You can 

easily do so by clicking on the following link: 

[Take the E-Pledge] 
Your commitment to this cause will not only set a positive example for our children but will 

also contribute to building a more transparent and corruption-free society. Let us come 

together as a strong community and make a difference. Your support in this endeavour is 

greatly appreciated. 

Thank you for being a part of the solution and for instilling the values of honesty and integrity 

in the next generation. 

 

Warm regards, 

 

Dr Gautam Guha 

Principal 

VGS Baben 

https://pledge.cvc.nic.in/

